
Twenty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time  August 21, 2016 

Weekly Mass Schedule 
Monday: No Mass—Priest day off 
Tuesday: 9am Stella Maris for Stella Peters 
Wednesday: 9am St. Augustine’s 
Thursday: 9am St. Augustine’s 
Friday: 9am St.  
Saturday: 6pm Stella Maris 
Sunday: 9am St. Anne’s  
 10:00am Stella Maris 
 10:30am St. Augustine’s   
 
Confessions: Fr. Raj is available in the 
vestries after weekday masses for the 
sacrament of Reconciliation. All are 
encouraged to experience the Mercy and 
Love of the Ever Forgiving Father 
 

Chaplet of Divine Mercy for the Sick and 

Dying will be said following weekday 

Masses. 
 
Fr. Raj Santiago:  Office: 902-963-2245 
    Cell: 902-393-0572 
  Email: rajstaugustin@gmail.com 
 
Pastoral Associates: 
Jacinta Doiron  902-621-0638  
Janet Doiron  902-963-3247  
Marion Murphy 902-621-0725  
Carol Probert  902-963-3089 
 
Scent Free: Please avoid scented products  
in our churches. Some parishioners are 
strongly allergic to chemical fragrances. 
 
Baptisms: Contact Fr. Raj for Baptismal 
Preparation. 

Happy Birthday Marion Murphy! It's 
her 75th Birthday - and she will be making 
cupcakes to share on Sunday, August 21st 
at 7 Treeside Lane in Millvale Anytime 
after 1-6pm. Drop by for a wee visit and 
share with her a "Marion Story". That 
would be the best gift she would ever ask 
for; and her kids would love to hear them 
too! If you must bring a gift, please make a 
donation to the food bank. God Bless! 
 
Dance at the Rustico Bay Seniors club on 
Sat Aug 20th 9-12. Music by Country 
Steel. 50-50 draw. Light lunch. 
 
Thank you: On behalf of the entire 
Gallant family, I would like to thank 
everyone for your kindness and generosity 
on the recent passing of Don. Thank you 
to Father Raj for your home visits, the 
parishioners who dropped by with food 
and words of comfort, the people who 

visited us at the funeral home, sent flowers 
or donated to various causes, all those who 
attended or served Mass in any way, the 
Knights of Columbus for their 
participation, those who arranged for, and 
served the food at the reception. Our 
family is very grateful. Your kind words 
and deeds were a great comfort to all of us. 
We feel so blessed to belong to such a 
caring community. God bless! Hugs to all! 
Rose Gallant. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR 
Ann, Brian, Debbie, Melanie, Parker, 
Steve, Steven, Ann Blais, Peter Buote, 

Evan Clark, Kathy Doiron (Inez), 
John Doucette, Roger Emond, 
Alyre Gallant, Audrey Gallant, 
Brenda Gallant, Cathy Gallant, 
Cecilia Gallant, Dale Gallant, 
Sonny Gauthier, Mary Gillis, 

Arlene & Clint Harper, Rose Hennessey, 
Alice Hepp, Leo LeClair, 

Paul MacDonald, Carol MacIsaac, 
Jen Marten, Alan Perry, Regis Peters, 

Sheldon Pineau, Allan Pound, 
Bernadette Proctor, Dane Simpson, 

Suzie Smith, Shirley Somers, 
Pauline Walsh, Emeric Walsh, 

Dakota Wedge 
 
To have a name added or removed from 
the prayer line please contact:  

Marion Murphy 902-621-0725  
Angela Gallant 902-963-3438  
Rose Gallant 902-963-3516  

Fr. Raj Santiago 902-963-2245 
 
Communion at Home: If you know of 
anyone who should be receiving 
communion at home because of  
inability to attend church, please contact 
one of the pastoral associates. 
 
Hospital or Home Visits: If you have a 
family member or friend in the hospital, 
at home or other care facility who would 
like to see a priest please call Fr. Raj 
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of Deacon Andrew Handrahan, originally 
from Tignish, Prince Edward Island, will 
take place on Friday, August 26th at 7pm. 
at St. Dunstan's Basilica in Charlottetown. 
Bishop Richard Grecco will preside at the 
ceremony. A reception will follow in the 
downstairs hall. All are welcome to attend 
the ordination and reception. 
  
The 150th Anniversary of St. Lawrence 
O'Toole Church in Green Meadows will 
be celebrated on Sunday, September 11, 
with Mass at 2:00pm followed by a 
reception. All are most welcome!  
  
Save The Date: Wednesday, September 
21, for Birthright PEI Fall Fun Event with 
Kendall Docherty, Dino Dunsford, and 
Bridget Blanchard at Murchison Centre. 
 

Community Notices 
 Al-Anon Group Meeting: Tuesdays at 
10 AM in the vestry of St. Augustine’s 
Church. Call 902-894-3503 for more 
information. 
 
Ceilidh Schedule: Sunday Aug 21st Eddy 
Quinn, John Webster and Courtney 
Hogan. Sunday Aug 28th Jon Mathews and 

Cynthia Macleod with step dancer 
Catherine Gallant. Cymbria Lions Centre 
is located at 2184 Church Rd. We have a 
50/50 draw, Ice Cream Sundae sales. We 
are wheel chair accessible and air 
conditioned. Doors open at 6:30pm. 902-
963-2166 cymbrialions.ca.  
 
60th Anniversary: The family of Gordon 
and Marion Myers are proud to be 
celebrating their 60 years of marriage on 
August 21st at the South Rustico Senior 
Hall from 2-4. Best wishes and your 
smiles welcome. 
 
Ceilidh is planned for Kelly's Community 
Centre for Sunday August 21st at 7pm. For 
a list of guest entertainers and other 
information, see the Guardian's, "Don't 
Miss This", Friday, August19th. 
 

Unit Notices 
A Spiritual Gift for the Marian 
Devotees: Holy Rosary will be said in all 
our unit churches before all the Holy 
Masses, those who love to join are 
requested to come 20 minutes before the 
mass time. 
 
Bulletin Announcements: Email bulletin 
notices to bulletins@jp2pastoralunit.com 
or call 902-886-2761. Deadline for weekly 
bulletins is Thurs. at 4pm 
 
Cemetery Sunday: There will be a service 
of prayer and song at St. Mary’s Cemetery, 
Hunter River on Sunday, September 11 at 
1:30pm. All are welcome. Please pass this 
invitation along to those who may have 
family members in the cemetery or former 
parishioners of St Mary’s of the People. 
 

Stella Maris’ Notices 
Annual Stella Maris Parish Collection: 
Your contribution may be returned by 
placing it in the weekend collection or 
mailing it in the self-addressed envelope. 
We ask that you be as generous as you can. 
Extra envelopes will be available at the 
back of the Church. Thank you! 

 
The Cemetery service will be held after 
Mass on Saturday , August 29th. Flowers 
will be provided to be placed at the 
tombstone of loved your ones. 
 

St. Anne’s Notices 
Ministries for August: Proclaimer: 
Marion Murphy Youth Proclaimer: 
Rebecca Wiegers Eucharistic Minister: 
Charlie Gallant Ushers/Ministers of 
Hospitality: Wilbert Gallant, Jacinta 
Doiron, Mike Doiron  Offertory Families:  
August 21 Chris & Loriann MacFarlane & 
Family, August 28 Cory & Tammy Peters 
& Family 

Diocese Notices 
The final concert in the summer organ 
recital series features organist Leo 
Marchildon and trumpeter Laura MacLeod. 
The first performance takes place at the 
Church of St. Simon and St. Jude, Tignish 
at 7pm on Wednesday August 24. The 
second concert will be held at St. Dunstan's 
Basilica at 1pm on Thursday August 25. 
Admission is by free will offering. 
 
Ordination to the Priesthood: The 
celebration of ordination to the priesthood 

LAST WEEK’S COLLECTIONS & DONATIONS 
St. Augustine’s Sunday, August 14: $1575.70 

St. Anne’s Sunday, August 14: $910.00 
Stella Maris Sunday, August 14: $1267.00 

Cemetery Fund Donation: $100.00 
Thank You for Your Donations to Our Parishes! 

 Please consider including your Parish in your will. 

Keeping in Contact… 
We extend our hands and hearts in Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, 
whether long-time residents or newly arrived in the unit. We thank God that you are with us. If 
we may assist you, please fill out the form below and place it in the collection basket. 

New parishioner. 

I am home bound and would like someone to visit me. 

I am going to be in hospital, please call on me. 

Name: ________________________________ Email:_______________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: Home: __________________________ Cell: ________________________________ 

Youth Ministries 
CDG—LDG—YDG 

 

Registration is now open: It is hard to believe but it is time to register your child(ren) 

for religion classes for the upcoming year 2016-2017. Classes start on Sunday, Sep-

tember 11th. Please go to the following link to register www.jp2youthministries.com. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact me at 902-394-0681. 

Thanks, Louise Doucette, Youth Ministry Coordinator 


